
 

How do we know and communicate that our Patients are ready for discharge?  

Identifying and removing  barriers to discharge for our patients is no easy task on a good day.  

Developing a standardized board to reflect the vital information that supports care teams to have these 

conversations was the focus of a development session held on Tuesday.  Representatives from 

Medicine, Surgery, CCAC, Social Work, OT, PT, and the Utilization Team came together to discuss the 

information they require on standardized care round boards.  The team came up with a draft design that 

will be tested on a few units as part of the Standardized Unit Project.  Thank you to all who participated 

and provided their ideas and perspectives.  Stay tuned for a preview as we’ll be seeking feedback from 

staff on the function of the new boards. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Engaging with our Physician Partners 

What is the best way to engage all of the Physicians within a service in improvement efforts?  This is the 

question that the Fracture Clinic Project team asked as the Orthopedic Surgeon team is a large and very 

busy group.  The team landed on hosting an evening meeting on August 25th.  The team is looking 

forward to sharing the progress of the project to this point and to gathering additional ideas from the 

surgeons on how to improve the experience for patients attending the Fracture Clinics at WRH. 

Have any feedback for us?  Send us an e-mail at Future@wrh.on.ca to share your ideas and feedback 

with the team. 

Have a great weekend !! 

The SOP Team 

What does a great Care Round Board look like?  Pam Essery and Wendie Turnbull  

lead a session to ask the staff who use these boards for their ideas. 
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